Dr Jane Thomson Committee Secretary Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee

By email: rrat.sen@aph.gov.au

2 April 2019

Dear Dr Thomson

## Correction of Evidence - 1 April 2019

I appeared before the Committee on 1 April 2019. Page 19 of the proof *Hansard* correctly records that during my evidence I said:

...the same report recommended that the certificate of operation shouldn't have been revoked

That was a mistake on my behalf.

The report to which I referred recommended that the certificate of operation should not have been *suspended*.

Regards

**Clinton McKenzie** 

GENERAL COUNSEL
OFFICE OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

82 Northbourne Avenue, Braddon ACT 2612
GPO BOX 2181, Canberra ACT 2601
e clinton.mckenzie@amsa.gov.au www.amsa.gov.au

